
The Letter from Dr. Huang Ying-Cheng
(stay in 1st-Aug. ～ 30th-Sep., 2019)

* What is your belongs and research area? 

I am currently belonging Orthopedics Department, 
Kaohsiung Veterans General Hospital, Taiwan, as 
hand surgery fellowship.

* Why choose our hospital or University ? 

Because I would like to learn the latest technique 
of wrist arthroscopic surgery, including 1st

carpometacarpal suspension arthroplasty, 
Trifibrocartilage complex reconstruction, and 
microsurgery with Dr. Omokawa. 

* How is your working circumstances? 

I think it is very impressive for me. I experienced a lot 
of surgeries different from what I have learned. The 
working colleagues were very friendly. The facility of 
the hospital is very surprisingly nice.



* What is the impression of Japan, Nara Pref.?

It is local and friendly city. Even though I cannot 
speak Japanese, I could communicate with people 
with English and body language easily, and 
understand the Chinese characters.   

* How is your private life here?  
* have you been staying at our Guest House?  Yes ・ No

I have been living in the Guest House and spend wonderful days 
there. The old building is historical and beautiful. I could enjoy the 
alone life independently, instead of being lonely.

* Please give a message for the coming Doctors or 
Researchers in future !! 

It would be nice experienced and unforgettable memory here. 


